October 23, 2018

Mitch & Julie Williams
PO Box 1702
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Subject: Williams Shoreline Substantial Development Permit (SD-18-00001)

Dear Applicant,

“Building Partnerships — Building Communities™

KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES

411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926
CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US

Office (509) 962-7506

Fax (509) 962-7682

The comments received in regards to your application have been reviewed. Based on the WDFW and Public Works
comments, it has been determined that more information is required for continued processing of your permit application.

Please provide the following information:

1. Detailed specifications on the new portion of driveway to be constructed. This information must include type and
quantity of fill, grading information, composition of proposed driveway, and disturbed area measurements.

Please note that Kittitas County Public Works submitted comments outside of the normal comment period on October 19,
2018, these comments are attached for you to review. Once the additional information is submitted to CDS, processing of

your application will continue. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sinc]rely,

\
N
CHelSed Béner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us

Enclosure: Public Works Comments
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